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To: Distribution List  

Re: Technical sessions June 13-16, 2016 

Canadian Zinc Corporation met the adequacy requirements for its Developer’s Assessment Report in 

April 2016 and submitted responses to information requests on May 9, 2016.   

 

The next step in the environmental assessment of the Prairie Creek all-season road Project is technical 

sessions.  The purpose of technical sessions is to discuss issues between parties and the developer in a 

face-to-face setting, resolve issues if possible and determine the focus of remaining key issues for 

parties and the Review Board leading up to public hearings.    

 

The Review Board requires a minimum of four weeks between the submission of responses to 

information requests and scheduling of technical sessions.  After canvassing parties, the developer and 

the independent risk assessment technical advisor, the dates of Monday June 13 to Thursday June 16 

in Yellowknife have been set aside for technical sessions.  Parties and their technical advisors are 

strongly encouraged to attend the technical sessions in person. 

 

A draft agenda along with suggestions on how you can best prepare will be sent prior to the technical 

sessions.  

   

The contact for this environmental assessment is Environmental Assessment Officer Sachi De Souza 

(867) 766-7054; sdesouza@reviewboard.ca.  
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